
 
ST. STEPHEN’S NEWS 

FRIDAY 21ST MARCH 2025 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL 
KITCHEN NEWS 

Please see attached our lunch menu for next week.  Please can we also remind you that we are a 
nut free school and no fresh nuts or nut products should be brought into school (this includes 
peanut butter or hazelnut spread in sandwiches). Thank you. 

PARENTS EVENING (24TH, 25th and 26th MARCH) 

Thank you to everyone who has already booked an appointment.  If you have not made an 
appointment and are having issues, please come to the School Office where an appointment can 
be organised.  If however you are unable to attend on either of these days, please contact your 
child’s class teacher through Class Dojo to arrange an alternative day and time. 

Please note due to parents evening taking place, the following after school activities will not 
be taking place:- 

Tuesday 25th March: Disney Club, Upper School Football Club and Girls Football Club 

EASTER EGG WORKSHOP – MONDAY 14TH APRIL 

We still have a few places left on our Easter Egg making workshop during the Easter holiday.  
Please ask at the office. 

UNIFORM REMINDER 

Just a reminder that all children should be wearing school uniform (school sweatshirt, polo shirt, 
trousers or skirt and black school shoes).  If it is a PE day they should be wearing a school PE 
tshirt, school sweatshirt, black tracksuit bottoms or black shorts together with trainers.  Children 
should not wear their own personal sweatshirts.  Please note that shorts should be a reasonable 
length.  If shorts are worn that are unsuitable or inappropriate, we will contact parents direct.  

LEAVING THE SCHOOL SITE IN THE AFTERNOONS 

We would ask that all families leave our grounds by 4.00pm as our Extended Schools facility use 
the site until 6.00pm.  Also please note that the top and middle playgrounds are used by our After 
School Activity groups and therefore cannot be used from 3.15pm.  All children should leave the 
site as soon as school finishes.  No child should stay on site unaccompanied by an adult.  If 
families wish to stay after 3.15pm, the trim trail by the School Office is open until 4.00pm. 

 
 
 



EMAILS THIS WEEK 
 
Please see below a list of correspondence that has been sent home via ParentMail this week in 
case you missed it:- 
 
 
Easter Egg Workshop 
 

 
Whole School 

 
Year 4 Viking Day 

 
Year 4 
 

 

YEAR 4 
Jellyfish Class 

Jellyfish Class are looking forward to seeing parents and the rest of the school at their assembly 
on Monday 31st March at 9.10am.   

YEAR 5 
Shearwater Class 

A reminder that Shearwater Class will be going swimming again on Tuesday 25th March.  Please 
ensure your child has all the things they need on the day.   
 

TERM DATES 
Monday 24th March   Tiger Class, Giraffe Class and Shearwater Class Parents Evening 
 
Tuesday 25th March   Parents Evening 
 
Wednesday 26th March  Parents Evening 
 
Monday 31st March   Jellyfish Class Assembly  
 
Wednesday 2nd April   Year 4 Viking Day 
 
Thursday 3rd April   Year 5 Showcase (starting at 1.30pm) : All Year 5 parents welcome 
 
Friday 4th April    Last day of Term 4 
 
Tuesday 22nd April   Start of Term 5 
 
Thursday 8th May   Years 3 and 4 Maths Meeting at 3.30pm 
 
Monday 12th May – Friday 16th May Year 6 SATS Week 
 
Friday 23rd May   Last day of Term 5 
 
Monday 2nd June   Start of Term 6 
 
Monday 9th June   Puffin Class Assembly 
 



Wednesday 11th June   Sports Day (details to follow) 
 
Monday 16th June   Elephant Class Assembly 
 
Monday 30th June   Armadillo Class Assembly 
 
Thursday 10th July   Year 6 Production (more details to follow) 
 
Friday 11th July   Year 6 Production (more details to follow) 
 
Monday 14th July   Lemming Class Assembly 
 
Friday 18th July    Last day of Term 6 
 
Wednesday 3rd September  Start of Term 1 (2025/2026) 


